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INDEPENDENT REGULATORY BOARD FOR AUDITORS 

 

ERRATUM NOTICE: 

ASSURANCE FEES PAYABLE TO THE IRBA WITH EFFECT FROM 10 JUNE 2022 

 

Johannesburg / 27 June 2022 

 

In our 14 June 2022 communication, which referenced Board Notice 291 of 2022, Gazette 

No. 46522 issued on 10 June 2022, in the published table, under the high-risk assurance 

fees (R) declared, the >R60 400 category was reflected incorrectly as >R21 067 500.  

Please click here to view the correct assurance fee category rates for the 2022/2023 

financial year. These were published on 23 June 2022, per Board Notice 300 of 2022, 

Gazette No. 46593.  

We apologise for any inconvenience or misunderstanding caused. 

 

 

Imre Nagy 

Acting Chief Executive Officer 

 

 

 

About the IRBA 

The objective of the IRBA is to endeavour to protect the financial interests of the South African public 

and international investors in South Africa through the effective and appropriate regulation of audits 

conducted by registered auditors, in accordance with internationally recognised standards and 

processes. 

 

https://www.irba.co.za/upload/report_files/46593_23-6_Board-Notice.pdf

